
Hello Year 1,  

It was so lovely to see so many of you 

yesterday! I have missed you and it was great to 

find out some of the things you had been doing 

and fun to get to play some games with you! 

 

A HUGE ‘Well Done’ to our project winners Mia, Micah, Esme, Ella 

and Jenson , your projects were brilliant. I must also give a special 

mention to Mia for an Outstanding project which must have taken 

many hours to complete. You should be very proud Mia for such a 

wonderful piece of work. 

What a year we have had! I don’t think there will be another year quite like this 

one! Can you remember some of the things we have done? 

Some of my 

highlights have 

been our 

adventures in 

Forest School… 

 

and our Christmas Production of God’s Special Plan. What have been your 

highlights? 

For those still in school, next Wednesday (22nd) will be your last day in school. 

The day will finish at 1:40pm. 

And to you all, thank you for such a lovely year. I’m 

sorry we didn’t get to spend more time together but I 

know that you will all do fantastically as you move into 

Year 2. I look forward to nipping into school to say 

hello next year with my new baby boy. Have a fantastic 

summer.  

Remember you are important, special and unique. Keep 

shining brightly.  

Lots of love and prayers from  

Mrs Lucarelli 


